

report for May

1 message

Jane Gould (Cllr) <Jane.Gould@babergh.gov.uk>

1 May 2022 at 12:24

To: Clerk Clerk <chelmondistonpc@gmail.com>, Woolverstone Parish Council <woolverstonepc@gmx.co.uk>, Freston Parish Council <freetonpcclerk@gmail.com>, Wherstead Parish Council <Parish.clerk@whersteadpc.co.uk>, Tattingstone Parish Council <tatt.pc@gmail.com>, Belstead Parish Council <belstead.pc@btinternet.com>

Dear all

Please find attached my report for your annual parish meetings as well as the monthly meetings of your Parish Councils.

All the best

Jane

Jane Gould (Cllr)

Green Party

Babergh District Councillor - Orwell Ward

Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils – Working Together

Tel: 01473 328147

Mob:07548 153777

<u>jane.gould@babergh.gov.uk</u>

Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road

Ipswich IP1 2BX

Websites: www.babergh.gov.uk www.midsuffolk.gov.uk

Data Protection Privacy Notice:

I will treat as confidential all personal information you give to me. I may need to pass on this information to others so they can help you. I will handle the information you give me in line with the requirements of the Data Protection Act

2018. A privacy statement explaining more about what information I collect and how it is processed is available by clicking here. Your Right to Information or going to https://www.babergh.gov.uk/the-council/your-right-to-information/

W

May 2022 News and information from Jane Gould.docx $20\mbox{\ensuremath{\mbox{K}}}$